
 

 
Circular 

      October 26, 2024 

Subject: Winter Uniform Mandatory After Diwali Break. 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Kindly note that after the Diwali break, wearing the winter uniform in school will be 
mandatory. 

So, you are requested to procure the winter uniform.  

Day-wise list of all articles is as follows: 

Monday: School pant, full sleeve shirt, tie, belt, socks, black shoes, pullover. 

Tuesday-Saturday: Winter tracksuit, socks and black shoes 

If any parent is facing difficulties in purchasing the uniform from Pathankot, please 
provide your child's size requirements to the Accounts department (6284259753) 
by Monday. This will enable us to assist you better. 

 

Regards 

Thanks & Regards, 
SANDEEPNI GURUKUL 


